
Ottara 4th July, 1908.

With reference to your letter of the 22nd
Ritimo

I beg to say that the accounts which you forwarded

in accordance with the usual custom, submitted to the Demi¬

ment of Justice for taxation. The Deputy Minister of

Justice has returned them to this Department in a

of the 30th ultimo, He writes as follows: -

accounts do not seem to have

"accordance with the tariff(vide Section 871

"Cede).I have to request therefore that I may be evised

Tunder what tariff the accounts wen

Under the circumstances the accounts are 1

herewith for further information.

Your obedient

ton &

Jas. Farrell, Esqr.

verschreiben Indian Agent,

Fredericton, N.B.
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